
 

 

Underground activities continue near Otis Avenue & Pelham Boulevard in        
St. Paul 

Crews continue working on the underground sanitary sewer structures near Otis Avenue and Pelham 

Boulevard. Crews are working on the electrical structures and removing and replacing sanitary sewer 

structures. These activities will continue through early summer.   

Construction activities and schedules are subject to change due to weather and other unforeseen 

circumstances. 

 

Crews working inside the underground meter structure. 

 
 
 




